
From: Joanne & Kevin Jones [mailto:jkjones95@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, December 3, 2017 8:20 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposition to Northern Pass 
 
To the Site Evaluation Committee-- 
 
We are residents of Bethlehem and would like to express our deep opposition to the Northern 
Pass project.  We feel that, if approved, this project--with its gigantic towers--would permanently 
scar the landscape and, especially in our part of the state, would destroy many scenic views 
which are so important to our North Country tourism industry.  We also feel that the partial 
burial of the project (which would begin here in Bethlehem) is not the answer and would 
adversely impact businesses along the burial route with the disruptions the construction process 
would cause.  We hope that the Committee will vote against this project and keep northern New 
Hampshire the beautiful, pristine landscape that it now is. 
 
Joanne & Kevin Jones 
472 Longfellow Drive 
Bethlehem, NH  03574 
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